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1st November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Christmas Choir 

 

We will be running our choir again this year they will do a one off performance at our Christmas Fair on 

Friday 14th December. 

 

The choir is open to children in years 4, 5 and 6.  Choir practise will take place after school on a Friday 

starting from Friday 9th November until 4.15pm. 

 

If your child(ren)  would like to attend please complete the form below and return to the office as soon 

as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Wendy Reynolds 

 

 

 

 

 

I give permission for ................................................................................................................................................... 

to attend choir practice. 

 

 

 

Signed .............................................................................................................................................................................  


